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Teleconference Meeting

April 21, 2020 at 5:15pm

Emergency Meeting
Teleconference

The Board of Health Meeting was held on Tuesday, April 21, 2020 via teleconference.  Board members present: Chairman Clay Berger, Maggan Walstad, Amber Swindler, and Chelsie McAllister.  Others in attendance: Dr. Millard, Mary Armstrong, Cam Shipp RS, Crystal Alvarado, Ella Tweten, and Teri Long.

Crystal began the meeting by giving an update on the pink wristband situation. Unfortunately, the article made headlines even after the press release. The health department staff and Commissioners have been receiving harassing phone calls from upset individuals and are handling them appropriately. 

Clay opened the meeting for public comment. Dr. Millard gave an update on COVID-19 in Montana and what we are seeing. Lastly, a discussion on the potential of non-essential businesses opening by order of the Governor was held. With the assumption that it may happen at his next press release, members discussed how businesses could potentially open and what the Governor may/may not do to reopen Montana. 

Meeting Adjourned



Clay Berger, Chairman


